
NOTICE 

Town of Stratton 

Board of Selectmen 
 

The Stratton Board of Selectmen will hold a Site Visit at the Stratton Town Forest, 

adjacent to 635 Rte. 100 in Stratton on Tuesday, July 5, 2022 to view the site of a 

proposed parking area and trail system within said Town Forest. 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


